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  DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION AND CHILDREN

      Rheynn Ynsee as Paitchyn

             22nd March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
This afternoon the IOM Government announced  the closure of schools at 3.30 tomorrow 
for most children.  
  
Bunscoill Rhumsaa will be open tomorrow and all children in school will be bringing home a 
home-learning pack and a letter about what home learning will look like over the coming 
weeks. 
  
Further information with regards to key workers children will follow on Monday. As a school 
with a Special Unit we will remain open to cater for the most vulnerable children and those 
of key workers. 
  
If your child is not in school tomorrow and you are practicing social distancing you can pick 
up a pack from the foyer in the Junior building from after 12 noon tomorrow.  If you can 
pick up for other pupils and drop off please do.  
  
Please consider school tomorrow. If you as a parent feel it is in your, or your child’s best 
interests to keep your child at home, then we fully understand and support your decision. 
  
If you have not shared your email address with us please email the school office letting 
them know what it is so that we can send any future home learning out to you.  The email 
address for the office is RhumsaaEnquiries@sch.im 
  
Thank you to all our parents and carers for the ongoing support, kind words and 
understanding during this very challenging time for all of us. 
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